
 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

The Construction qualification team have been continuously monitoring 
developments of the COVID-19 situation with the guidance of the Government and 
taking all the recommended precautions, including providing products for hygiene at 
our events. However, as we have moved into the delay phase and recommended to 
enact distancing, we have chosen to cancel our face-to-face events. All network 
events will now take place virtually via a webinar or skype and communications 
regarding these events will be distributed soon.  

We know our centres and customers find Technical Advisor support invaluable so, 
we wanted to reassure you all that the Technical Advisor support and contact is still 
available as per normal.  

In the meantime, we are offering two telephone surgeries each week. These will take 
place every Tuesday and Thursday from 9.30-12.30. You are welcomed to call or 
email the Construction Technical Advisor team regarding any queries or questions 
you may have. Please feel free to call or email the relevant Technical Advisor, details 
are below.  

 

For Technical qualifications and End Point Assessments please contact:  

Paul Brown on 07872 463185 or email paul.brown@cityandguilds.com  

For Qualification Wales, Scotland, N. Ireland, Ireland and International please 
contact:  

Ian Roberts on 07826 903967 or email Ian.roberts@cityandguilds.com  

For T-Levels, Ministry of Justice and Property Maintenance EPAs please 
contact:  

Jason Howe on 07912 042313 or email Jason.howe@cityandguilds.com  

 

Regards 

Paul, Ian & Jason  


